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City of Manitowoc

Dan Koski

900 Quay Street

Manitowoc, Wisconsin 54220

Dear Mr. Koski:

We have received information about your proposed project to install an outfall structure on Silver
Creek in association with the construction of a groundwater treatment pond. The project site is in the SW¥%,
NWY, Section 2, T. 18N., R. 23E., Manitowoc County, Wisconsin.

The work that you describe appears to fit the general activity information described in category 1.a.10
(Outfall Structures) of Department of the Army General Permit (GP-002-WI). Based on the information
submitted to our agency, it appears that no application or notification to the St. Paul District Corps of
Engineers is required for your project.

This letter is not a verification of DA permit eligibility, but an indication that your project may meet
the requirements for DA permit eligibility. It is your responsibility to ensure that the work proposed will meet
all applicable terms and conditions of the DA permit before starting work. A full list of applicable terms and
conditions for eligibility may be found by visiting our website at

http.//www.mvp.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/PermittingProcessProcedures. If you prefer we mail you
a copy of the applicable terms and conditions, please contact us at 1-800-290-5847, extension 5525.

We did not determine whether the wetlands or other waters on the site are subject to Corps
jurisdiction. You may request a jurisdictional determination from the Corps contact indicated below. It is not
necessary to request a jurisdictional determination from the Corps if you do not object to the DA permit
compliance requirements described above. '

If you have any questions, or if after reviewing the terms and conditions you believe your proposed
project requires specific written authorization from our agency, please contact Nick Domer in our Green Bay
office at (651) 290-5855. In any correspondence or inquiries, please refer to the Regulatory number shown
above.

Sincerely,
Nick Domer
Regulatory Project Manager

Cc: Carrie Webb — WDNR (IP-NE-2016-36-04539)




